HO 59

Mid-Peninsula Committee

December 11, 1981

.Dear P. F. Lazor, _

The Mid-Peninsula Holida.y iject Comnittee and I were thrilled
with your generous donation of time and expertise

You made possible one of the nost outstanding accomplishments

of the 1981 Holiday Project in this area. With the public

~service announcements you worked on we have been able to = -

reach out to our Bay Area communities and to share this project B
- with them as never before. _ v -

Thank you for your thoughtfulness and generosity.
You are the gift. ’

Very truly ‘yoxxrs, |
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